
Romi Sharma 

US-cum-PRO  

� :         23238502 

FAX     : 23236988  

 

 

 
27th September, 2005 

No. 9/1(2)/PRC/NCW-2005 

 

 

 

Press Release 
  

 

 The National Commission for Women has taken 

cognizance of reports appearing in Newspapers about the 

alleged sex scandal of a Cabinet Minister of the State 

Government of Rajasthan.   According to the news item, a 

cabinet minister with his two-three friends raped a woman.  

The victim went to the police station to lodge FIR but it 

has not been registered there.    The Commission has taken 

up this issue and has written a letter to the Chief Secretary 

and the DGP of Rajasthan State Government, asking for 

an action taken report within a week.  The Commission 

has asked the State Government to get the victim 

statement recorded under section 164cr.PC.    
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